Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: rpeck6@hotmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 1:45 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Richard Peck

Organization
Pascoag Fire Dept

Email
rpeck6@hotmail . com

Address

199 Town Farm Rd
Pascoag, RI 02859
USA

Comments

I would NIOSH to consider the testing SCBA units and bottles as seperate components to allow
municpalities to competive bid the bottles as seperate components. By allowing a DOT approved
cyclinder to be used in any SCBA pack it will create a more competitive business environment
which will result in a large cost saving to every city, town and taxpayer a lot of money.

In todays economic climate we all need to be able to save money. The current wording used by
NIOSH is costing taxpayers to choice between staffing and equipment.

You have the power to save every taxpayer in the country a good amount taxpayer dollars.

Thank you for your time.




